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Miss Rebecca 
Miss Rebecca has been apart of Dance Foundations since 

she was four years old. She has worked her way up from 

a dancer to now being the director of Dance 

Foundations. She was a competitive dancer for 5 years 

and is very passionate about dancing and teaching. Miss 

Rebecca believes the best part of Dance Foundations is 

the dancers and the connections that are made 

throughout the year. She has always said the biggest 

reward from teaching is ‘watching the kids grow and 

gain confidence in themselves and their dancing’. Miss 

Rebecca’s feels honored to have to opportunity to work 

at Dance Foundations and share her love for dance with 

all of the beautiful dancers.  

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Allegra 
Miss Allegra has been dancing for eight years and has 

danced competitively for five years. She has been 

teaching since she was 15 years old and is very excited 

to come back for her 7th year of teaching. Her favorite 

style is contemporary. Miss Allegra is very excited to 

come back to see all her amazing students and meet 

those joining the Dance Foundations family. Miss Allegra 

says it has always been the students ‘who make her love 

teaching’. She loves being around the kids and watching 

them progress throughout the year. Miss Allegra is 

looking forward to getting back to sharing her love of 

dance.   

 

 

 

 



 

Miss Hayley 
Miss Hayley has been dancing since was three years old and 

has always been apart of Dance Foundations from being a 

student, assistant and now a teacher. This is her second 

year teaching and she is more than excited to get back into 

classes. She danced competitively for five years and her 

favorite style of dance is jazz. Miss Hayley is looking 

forward to returning to the community center, as she loves 

inspiring kids to find a passion for dance! She loves dancing 

and wants others to find a love for dance as well. 

 

Miss Kate 

Miss Kate is looking forward to starting her first year at 

Dance Foundations. She has been dancing for seven years 

and just finished her sixth year as a competitive dancer. 

When Miss Kate was 12 years old she started student 

teaching and quickly learned she loved sharing her passion 

of dance. She is very excited to create dances with the 

students utilizing her experience choreographing for dance 

competitions. Her favorite styles are lyrical and jazz. Miss 

Kate is eager to share how dance can be used as a form of 

self-expression and a way to tell a story.  
 

 

Miss Nathalia  
Miss Nathalia is very excited to join the Dance Foundations 

team and share her passion of dance and performing with 

the dancers. She is looking forward to passing on her tips 

and tricks that she has learned over her 10 years of 

dancing. Currently, Miss Nathalia is on a senior competitive 

dance team and has been competing in various dance 

styles for 6 years. Miss Nathalia loves working with kids and 

has been teaching dance for the past 5 years. Her favorite 

styles are jazz and contemporary. She is very excited to 

meet all of our dancers and share her love of dance with 

them! 

We are very excited to welcome Miss Nathalia and Miss Kate to our Dance Foundations family!

 


